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We the people of Charlestown and Swinford are in desperate need of this Greenway for two reasons
1. Both towns have suffered greatly as a result of the recession and badly need a tourism boost

2. There is no safe place for our communities to safely cycle, run or walk around Charlestown or Swinford.

Many people can be seen exercising along the busy N5 and the old Charlestown/Swinford road. Both are

very dangerous  for both cyclists and pedestrians. A serious accident is waiting to happen. 

This railway line has been unused for many years and there is no prospectof it ever being opened again.

Please give our request serious consideration.

 

Regards

 
Vera Turner


